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CHANGE OF AUDITORS

The Board is pleased to announce that it will propose to appoint Messrs. Moores Rowland Mazars,
Certified Public Accountants, as the auditors of the Company.

The Board of Directors of UNITY INVESTMENTS HOLDINGS LIMITED (the “Company”) hereby
announce that PricewaterhouseCoopers, Certified Public Accounts (“PwC”) will retire in the forthcoming
annual general meeting.

The Board is pleased to announce that it will propose to appoint Messrs. Moores Rowland Mazars,
Certified Public Accountants, as the auditors of the Company to fill the vacancy occasioned by the
retirement of PwC. Messrs. Moores Rowland Mazars, Certified Public Accounts, will act as the Company’s
auditors from the conclusion of the forthcoming annual general meeting until the next annual general
meeting.

The reason for change of auditors is that PWC has proposed a higher fee to cover its cost, which is not in
line with the Company’s policy to control its expenses.
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